
Formal Notice of  Application for designation of the Parish of  Ashover  as a
Neighbourhood Area

North East Derbyshire District Council

Town & Country Planning Act 1990

Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012

Notice is hereby given that North East Derbyshire District Council has received from
Ashover  Parish Council  an application under Regulation 5 of  the Neighbourhood
Planning (General) Regulations 2012 for the District Council to designate the area
comprising the Parish of Ashover as a neighbourhood area within the meaning of
Section 61G of the Town and Country Planning Act 1990.

A copy of the application and a map of the area can be viewed below or at the
Council Offices, Saltergate, Chesterfield, S40 1LF between the hours of 8.30am and
5pm Monday to Thursday or between 8.30am and 4.30pm on Fridays.

Representations on whether the area is an appropriate neighbourhood area may be
made to the Council no later than 4.30pm on Friday 6 February 2015 by writing to
the  Governance  Team,  North  East  Derbyshire  District  Council,  Council  Offices,
Saltergate, Chesterfield, S40 1LF, email matthew.kane@ne-derbyshire.gov.uk 

Please telephone 01246 217753 if you require any further information.

Matthew Kane
Governance Manager

18 December 2014
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